
CNSI  Wins  Big  with  Federal
Task Orders
ROCKVILLE, MD — CNSI, a fast growing, innovative provider of
IT  business  solutions  for  government  and  commercial
enterprises, announced today that it has recently won task
orders  for  multiple  federal  agencies,  including  the  Drug
Enforcement Administration (DEA) and US Marine Corps (USMC).
For the DEA, CNSI was awarded a task order valued at $800, 000
to  provide  software  engineering  services  to  support  the
operation  and  maintenance  of  DEA’s  Concorde  system
applications based on any mandated tracking and/or reporting
requirements.

ROCKVILLE, MD — CNSI, a fast growing, innovative provider of
IT  business  solutions  for  government  and  commercial
enterprises, announced today that it has recently won task
orders  for  multiple  federal  agencies,  including  the  Drug
Enforcement Administration (DEA) and US Marine Corps (USMC).
For the DEA, CNSI was awarded a task order valued at $800, 000
to  provide  software  engineering  services  to  support  the
operation  and  maintenance  of  DEA’s  Concorde  system
applications based on any mandated tracking and/or reporting
requirements.  This  includes,  but  is  not  limited  to,
Presidential, Congressional, DEA Executive, or DEA Security
Program requests. CNSI will also be responsible for assuring
the  availability,  stability,  and  responsiveness  of  these
applications, which are used by the DEA in direct support of
their missions.

CNSI was awarded a $500, 000 task by the USMC to perform
research  and  analysis  services  for  determining  required
actions to integrate the Force Structure Construct concepts in
support of the Global Force Management Data Initiatives. This
initiative allows all DoD services to share information to
enable DoD officers to coordinate and deploy joint forces and
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materials around the world. CNSI efforts will assist the USMC
in  developing  the  framework  that  integrates  into  the  DoD
shared services initiative. “We are extremely pleased with
these recent wins, ” said B. Chatterjee, President of CNSI.
“Our federal practice is growing on a consistent basis, and we
look  forward  to  helping  these  agencies  upgrade  their
services.” In addition to the DEA and USMC, CNSI recently won
other  task  order  awards  of  6-month  durations  with  the
Department  of  Homeland  Security  (DHS)  and  the  Air  Force
Materiel Systems Group.

About CNSI

Founded  in  April  1994,  CNSI  is  an  employee  owned,  8(a)
certified company that offers IT business solutions to meet
customer  requirements  worldwide.  CNSI  is  committed  to
excellence,  with  total  customer  satisfaction  the  primary
motivator for its day-to-day operations. CNSI serves a diverse
range of government and commercial clients, and offers the
technology and resource expertise to reduce costs and improve
the  productivity  of  client  IT  systems.  CNSI’s  corporate
mission is to be a premier provider of the highest quality
networking and system solutions, and to address and support
the technological business concerns of its customers. For more
information, visit http://www.cns-inc.com.


